
From: Young, Phillip 
Sent: Thursday, December 08, 2016 9:18 AM 
To: Mendiola, Anthony; Revelle, Carole 
Subject: FW: RE: RE: Schedule 
 
RPI exam rescheduled for 1/17/2017. 
 
Phil 
 
 

From: Glenn Winters [mailto:winteg@rpi.edu]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 06, 2016 11:35 AM 
To: Young, Phillip <Phillip.Young@nrc.gov> 
Cc: roalda <roalda@rpi.edu>; Peter Caracappa <caracp3@rpi.edu> 
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: RE: Schedule 
 
Phillip,  
 
Tuesday, January 17th, works. Please plan for that date.  
 
Glenn 
 
 
Sent on a Virgin Mobile Samsung Galaxy S® III 

 

-------- Original message -------- 
From: "Young, Phillip"  
Date:12/05/2016 9:06 PM (GMT-05:00)  
To: 'Glenn Winters'  
Subject: RE: RE: Schedule  
 

Glenn, 

  

If he is not available that day but available on Wednesday or Thursday of that week, let me 
know. 

  

Phil Young 

  



From: Glenn Winters [mailto:winteg@rpi.edu]  
Sent: Monday, December 05, 2016 7:28 PM 
To: Young, Phillip <Phillip.Young@nrc.gov> 
Cc: Peter Caracappa <caracp3@rpi.edu>; Alexander Roaldson <roalda@rpi.edu> 
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Schedule 

  

Phillip, 

  

I am available that day, Tuesday, January 17. I will see if Alex is available. 

  

Regards, 

  

Glenn Winters 

  

  

  

  

From: Young, Phillip [mailto:Phillip.Young@nrc.gov]  
Sent: Monday, December 05, 2016 10:32 AM 
To: 'Glenn Winters' <winteg@rpi.edu> 
Cc: Mendiola, Anthony <Anthony.Mendiola@nrc.gov> 
Subject: RE: Schedule 

  

Glenn, 

  

Can we do the exam on 1/17/2017. 

  



Phil Young 

  

From: Glenn Winters [mailto:winteg@rpi.edu]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2016 11:04 PM 
To: Young, Phillip <Phillip.Young@nrc.gov> 
Cc: Alexander Roaldson <roalda@rpi.edu>; Peter Caracappa <caracp3@rpi.edu> 
Subject: [External_Sender] Schedule 

  

Phillip, 

  

Alex will be leaving the Troy area on 20 December and returning on about 10 January. We may 
be able to accommodate an exam in December, depending on dates, and can certainly 
accommodate one in January prior to the 25th. Please let me know your availability dates as soon 
as they are known. 

  

  

Regards, 

  

Glenn Winters 

  

  


